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A morning with Archbishop Lépine 

 

 
Come, Holy Spirit, Come! 

 
Listen:  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=zasyz-tJkOg 
 

 

Resources  

Archdiocese of Montreal 

COVID-19 Information: 

https://www.diocesemontre

al.org/en/covid-19 

The Grapevine:  

For info about what is going 

on in the English-speaking 

Catholic community, 

consider subscribing to The 

Grapevine.                   

Online subscription form: 

https://bit.ly/2V1XFZn 

Archived issues:  
https://bit.ly/2JV59H4 

 
*** 

Faith in the Time of 
Pandemic 

June 17, 2020                     
from 7:00-9:00 p.m. 

Online CAFÉ with                  
Fr. Raymond Lafontaine, E.V.    

Registration:  
wendy@st-luke.ca 

 
Faith Moves Mountains: 

Using Scripture to Manage 
Anxiety. Free Webinar.  

June 20, 2020 at 10 a.m. 
Click to register:  

https://us02web.zoom.us/m
eeting/register/tZcsd-

qvqTsjGNS5euADqFNS0O00U
cxGmNxB 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In light of the Covid-19 pandemic, Archbishop Christian Lépine has offered to meet with all 

SASMAD/Pastoral Home Care volunteers for a formation session this coming Saturday, June 

6, from 10:00 a.m. and 12:00 p.m. Held through the cloud platform Zoom, this will be a 

bilingual meeting with input from the Archbishop, an opportunity to talk in small groups, and 

time to pray for those who have become ill, died or are mourning during this pandemic. 

To register, please contact Cathie via e-mail so that you can be sent the Zoom meeting link 

when it is made available. It is easy to connect with Zoom if you have not done so before. 

You need an internet connection and a computer, tablet (iPad) or smartphone. Otherwise, 

you can connect by a telephone landline. Register now and instructions will be sent later this 

week. Archbishop Lépine has released a pastoral letter entitled “In solidarity with those who 

mourn”: https://diocesemontreal.org/en/news-and-info/latest-news/archbishop-lepine-

issues-pastoral-letter-solidarity-those-who-mourn. Read about the daily Rosary offering and 

the opportunity to pray together for those who have died in the pandemic. 

 

 

Friends of Mercy                    

Would you like to join in our 

prayer ministry? Do you have a 

prayer request? 

Please contact us at: 
misericorde.mercysasmad@gmail.com 
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